
 

 
 

 

Registered in England No. 2778116 
Regulated by the RICS 

Gideon Whittingham 

Planning Development Management Team 

London Borough of Camden 

2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square 

c/o Town Hall, Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 9JE 

Date: 21 March 2018 

Our ref: 13636/03/DG/MLa/15623048v1 

Your ref: 2017/3425/P 

Dear Gideon 

Planning Application 2017/3425/P:  53 Fitzroy Park, London N6 6JA 

“Erection of a three storey single family dwelling, including green roofs at first floor 

and roof level, solar panels at roof level and associated landscaping following the 

demolition of the existing part-two, part-three storey dwelling (Class C3).” 

I am writing to inform you that the ownership of the above site has recently changed, and on behalf of the 

new owners we request that planning application 2017/3425/P be withdrawn and that no further action be 

taken on it. 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me or my colleague David Gavin. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Maddie Lane 
Planner 

 

 

Copy Mark Vossolov  

                            David Wolff   
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